
OCTOBER 2023

Dear Customers,

We are back into the swim of things this October with a busy schedule coming our way! 

Find out what's happening at EAC below.

School Programs and Carnival Season

We have a busy schedule with school carnivals and

back to back school programs for the remainder of the

year. There will be days and times when facilities will

be occupied by schools. Be sure to view our pool

availability schedule prior to visiting.

Alternatively, feel free to call 9078 6169 or email

eac@burwood.nsw.gov.au to check availability.

Fitness Passports

Enfield Aquatic Centre accepts Fitness Passports for lap

swimming and leisure entry only. 

Fitness Passports cannot be used for Aqua Aerobics,

Pilates, Learn to Swim Programs and Commercial

Programs.

To view the Fitness Passport T&C's, please click here .

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Fees-and-Pricing


For more information or if you have any further enquiries, please email

eac@burwood.nsw.gov.au or call the centre during opening hours on 9078 6169. 

We look forward to seeing you on poolside!

Kind Regards

EAC Team

EAC Colouring Competition

We are running a colouring competition this month for the

chance to win a free family entry and a Vorgee Pack!

There are four age categories:

0-3 years, 3-5 years, 5-8 years and 8+ years

Steps to be in the draw:

Collect a colouring template from a staff representative at

front reception. 

Submit your completed colouring template to our staff by

Sunday 5th November 2023. Ensure to fill out the details

section on the back of the template to help us identify the

artist.

One winner from each age category will receive a 1x free family

entry to EAC (up to 4 people - maximum 2 adults).

To make it more exciting, all winners from each age category

will be in the draw to win an extra prize - Vorgee Pack valued at

$82!

Winners will be contacted Friday 10th November 2023 and

prizes will need to be collected from the centre. 


